
13 December 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

As we approach the end of a long term, it is important that all Year 13 students look ahead to spending some
restful time with their families over the Christmas Break.

However, it is also important to inform you of our upcoming mock season, which will run for two weeks,
beginning on 24 January 24. Conversations in school have been ongoing in recent weeks, and it is vital that
you too have knowledge of these exams.

While government guidelines continue to state that exams will go ahead next summer, they have also recently
published contingency plans regarding the significance of mock exams in the unlikely case of Centre Assessed
Grades. As such, we must emphasise the importance of taking these exams seriously, preparing thoroughly
and ensuring the best possible outcomes.

With just over a week of this term remaining, and just over two weeks following the Christmas break, it is more
important than ever that all students are focused on learning and ongoing revision whilst in school if they are
to achieve their potential.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me on daviesg@skdrive.org,

Kind regards,

Geraint Davies

Geraint Davies
Head of Sixth Form


